
Ms. Beth A, O’Donnell, Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, Ky. 40602 

Re: Proposed Barren County-Oakland -Magna Transmission Project 

Dear Ms. O’Donnell 

East Kentucky Power Cooperative contacted me by letter dated 4-21-05 (received 4-25-05) about 
a meeting 5-3-05 exgiaining a proposed transmission line going through our prime farmland in 
Barren County. We, as landowners, need more than a few days notice about any meetings 
concerning matters this important. They also said a public hearing will be scheduled in July 
2005. If this is true, I woutd hope we have at least 30 business days notice of any hearing. 

If a hearing is scheduled, I propose we have this meeting at the 
which is central to all those affected. If possible, I would like 
their addresses who received the packet East Ky Coop sent 4-2 
representation of all those who are impacted by these 
need to be addressed. 

Thank you for your cooperation. I look forward to your reply. 

Sincerely 




